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Circular No. BPS/21-22/07            Date: 24.04.2021  

ONLINE FEE PAYMENT REMINDER-1 

 

Dear Parent, 

Even during the second wave of pandemic of COVID-19, the School and its teachers are leaving no 

stone unturned in providing quality education to our diligent students through online module and are 

making the Teaching Learning Process more disciplined and joyful.  

You are well aware that the Academic Session 2021-22 is already in progress and Online Teaching 

has been started for all the classes with the unending efforts of the staff of the School. Further, it is 

mandatory to get your ward registered in the new Academic Session 2021-22, by paying the fees 

of at least April 2021 latest by 28th April 2021(Wednesday). Kindly ignore if already paid. 

It’s the moral responsibility of the parents to lead and play their role by paying the fees of their wards. 

As per Director of Education, vide letter dated 18.04.2020, the school is charging only Tuition Fee 

on monthly basis from the parents during the lockdown period, so that school can ensure monthly 

payment of salary to the teaching and non-teaching staff. 

Kindly refer our previous Circular No. BPS/21-22/05 dated 16.04.2021, to know the procedure / 

different modes through which the fee can be paid. For the ease of parents, the school has provided 

the platform for Online Fee Payment, which can be made through Credit Card /Debit Card / Net 

Banking/ UPI/ Wallet. However, those who don’t have the option of Net Banking facility, can pay 

the fees of their ward, by dropping the Cheque / Demand Draft (DD) at the Drop Box placed at 

School Main Gate. Along with this, parent is supposed to make the entry in the register which is kept 

with the Security Guard. Do follow the precautionary measures needed during COVID-19. 

In view of the above, parents are requested to pay the outstanding Tuition Fee dues, latest by 

28th April 2021(Wednesday). Further, in future, you are requested to clear the Fee Dues of your 

ward latest by 10th of every month.   

Seeking your full cooperation…Happy Learning! Stay Safe! 

 

   Principal 
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